
 

The “I’m Animal Friendly” license plates that you’ve undoubtedly seen on 

Massachusetts vehicles are more than a promotion – they are literal life-savers! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By purchasing this special license plate, you support spay and neuter 

efforts across the Commonwealth.  Funds received from the sale of the 

plates are dispersed by the Massachusetts Animal Coalition (MAC) to 

spay/neuter organizations.   
 

Both Concerned Citizens for Animals, Inc. and the 

Homeless Cat Project have written MAC grants and 

received critically-needed funding for spaying and 

neutering.   
 

For information on purchasing the “I’m Animal Friendly” license 

plates, please visit  

 

www.massachusettsanimalcoalition.org  

or  

http://www.mass.gov/rmv/express/mac.htm  
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